
Family Open Day Breakfast
One of the first initiatives this year was our Parent Open
Event in Term 1. In previous years, we were a little
disappointed by the level of engagement. However, this
year, we made a small yet impactful change: we shifted
the event to the morning and transformed it into a
breakfast rather than holding an evening BBQ. The results
were beyond our expectations! We saw a significant
increase in attendance, surpassing our goal of a 5%
improvement. In fact, most students had a family member
attend, visit their classroom, and meet their teacher. A big
thank you goes to our hardworking P&C committee, who
generously volunteered their time to cook egg and bacon
rolls and sell hot drinks during the event.
About Our P&C
We are incredibly fortunate to have such an enthusiastic
and dedicated P&C committee. Our core committee
includes:

Christina Pech – President
Lea Williams – Vice President
Sam Blechynden – Secretary
Renae Bowring – Treasurer

In addition to the office bearers, we have a wonderful
group of regular volunteers who help keep our events
running smoothly.
The P&C kicked off their year with a productive meeting
and is excited about the following plans:

Cookie Dough Fundraiser
Cash for Cans collections
Winter Uniform – Uniform Shop Open Day
Canteen every Thursday
Mother’s Day Raffle (including wood raffle)
Nature Playground Busybee
Lunchbox Snacks Recipe Book for Brookton DHS
(production and sale)
Food stalls for the Faction Carnival and Interschool
Athletics Carnival in Term 3
Cocktail Night in October
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Every Thursday 
Canteen

Thurs 27 Feb
Tennis Classic Narrogin

Mon 3 Mar
Public Holiday

Tue 4 March
Student Free Day

Wed 5 Mar
Fun Swim PP-3
XX MOVED TO TERM 4 XX

Thu 6 Mar
School Photos

Fri 7 Mar
Faction Swim Carnival

Sat 8 Mar
State Election

Tue 11 Mar
Student Coucillor Assembly

Wed 12 -24 Mar
NAPLAN 

Thu 13 Mar
Teddy Bear Hospital K-2

Fri 11 April
Last Day Term 1
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Here at BDHS we are so lucky to have helpers and
volunteers at every turn.  Our community really is
one of the greatest and this week we wanted to
shine the light on the Nelson family. Stephen &
Megan Nelson have for years supplied the set up
and pack up, and the light tower for presentation
night.  Each year they quietly commit their time
and light tower without fuss and
acknowledgment. Thank you from the BDHS
community for the work that you do to help make
out presentation evening what it is.
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The P&C plays a crucial role in raising funds for the extras not covered by our general
budget. Thanks to their efforts, every playground at the school was built through P&C
fundraising and busybee activities. In the past, they’ve contributed to purchasing bikes and
toys for the early childhood area, books for classroom reading spines, and keyboards for
classroom sets of iPads
Please consider joining the P&C and being involved in your child’s school community. Not
only are they an invaluable group for our school it is also a fantastic way to get to know
more members of our school community.
K Dewson Hall Principal
Term 1 Week 4 24 Feb 2025
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Shining a light on our Volunteers


